
 
 
      

        
 
 
 
Yet another incredibly busy week that we have had as we approach the last few weeks of term. 
 
On Monday and Tuesday afternoon, children who will be starting with us in September came to spend 
some time in Cherry Class, exploring and having fun.  We were all so impressed with the way they 
quickly settled in and played with the current Cherries. We look forward to welcoming them on our 
Shuffle up Day on July 3rd. 
 
On Tuesday we also welcomed  Julia Beckett from 
Humanists UK who was delighted to return to our 
school having previously visited a couple of years ago. 
Julia delivered a presentation to children in Years 2, 4 
and 6 about what it means to be a Humanist. The 
children had prepared many questions for her and were 
brilliant at talking about what they know about different 
religions and world views, diversity and respect.   
 
Then on Wednesday it was our sports day.  Yet again we were very lucky with the weather!  A slightly 
different format this year.  Children took part in a rotation of activities in the morning and then the 
afternoon was spent at Clutton Football Club for the track races where it was great to see so many of 
you coming along to cheer on the children and in some instances take part in the teacher parent race 
too!  Congratulations to Emerald House who won the sports day cup.   A lot of time and effort goes into 
organising sports day so we’d like to say thank you to Clutton FC for hosting and marking out the track, 
The PTFA for organising and serving refreshments and Mr Rideout for planning the day. Please see a 
selection of photos at the end of the newsletter. 
 
On Thursday our final Learning Exhibition of the year was proudly led by the pupils in Rowan Class. We 
were extremely impressed by the amount of work the children have produced and how articulately they 
were able to talk about their learning.  Thank you again to all the parents and family members who 
came along to support. 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 
      

        
 
 
We also said goodbye to our three teaching students - Mr C, Mr Torrible and Mr Edwards - we wish them 
all the very best as they embark on their teaching careers. 

 
Finally, today after several weeks of practising four challenging 
songs in the hall with Mr Jenkins (from Wells Cathedral Music 
Outreach),  Sycamore Class, Chestnut Class and our choir  
performed their concert ‘Take Flight’ at the cathedral supported 
by Tim Parsons,  Director of Music on the piano.  The children 
were joined for the final song by Wells Cathedral Junior 
Choristors.  I’m sure that all who attended would agree that it 
was a very special time and the standard of singing by all who 
took part was superb.   It really was a inspirational experience, 
one that we hope to repeat again in the future.   
 

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull 
 
PE KIT 
There has been a slide in the standard of PE kit being worn in some classes.  This is part of our 
school uniform and as such expect standards to be upheld.    As a reminder your child should be 
wearing a t-shirt in the colour of their house, PLAIN black leggings/skort/shorts/tracksuit bottoms,  
plain black hoodie or one with the school logo plus trainers.   

 
Certificates of the week 

Head Teacher Awards 
 
 
Congratulations to the following children for receiving the Head Teacher’s 
Award this week: 
 
Toby, Ace, Martha, Imogen and Katie 
 
 
 

 
 
The children with the most Doodle stars in their class this 
week are:  
Doodle Maths - Lottie, Delilah, Elizabeth, Ida, Teddy and 
Joshua. 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 
      

        
 
Other Awards 
 

 
Jake showed his football medal today, 
Sophie had a gymnastics trophy, Imogen 
and Toby their swimming certificates and 
Rory a football cup.  Harry also has 
received his next taekwondo belt.  

 
 
 

 

 

Notices 
 

●​ Clubs- Please remember to contact the office if your child will not be attending their after school 
club as staff take a weekly register and need to record an absence if a child is absent. 

●​ Water bottle - A reminder that every child must bring a water bottle (with water - not squash)  to 
school everyday for their own personal use.  Please can you also ensure these are washed out 
thoroughly.  We have had a few cases of children bringing mouldy bottles into school where they 
have been refilled before washing. 

●​ Long hair - For reasons of health and safety, long hair should always be tied back. 
●​ School day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates will close at 8.50am and after this 

time you will need to press the buzzer to enter the school. Children arriving after 8:50am are 
marked as late in the register. 

●​ School lunch menus - Autumn term 25/26 - Please click here to view new menus from 
September. 

●​ School pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different  
         from normal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

https://www.cluttonschool.com/our-school/school-dinners.htm


 
 
      

        
 

Sports Day 2025 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
      

        
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


